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To All Members of The East Anglian Group of MERG,  25 February 2011 

in the Counties of Cambridgeshire, Norfolk and Suffolk 

 

Dear Fellow Members, 

 

MARCH MEETING – 19
th

 March 2011. 

 

I am happy to confirm that arrangements for the next meeting has been completed and that it will 

take place on: 

 

SATURDAY 19
th

 MARCH 2011. 

 
At: 

 

 The MENZIES HOTEL, 

 GLADESIDE, BAR HILL, CAMBRIDGE. CB23 8DY 

 
Starting at:  

 

10:00am until 3pm. 
 

The format of the meetings will be as follows: 

 

10:00 Meeting and Greeting and a Brief Introduction. 

 

10:30 Presentation and Discussion on CBUS and DCC 

By Peter Brownlow (The accepted authority on these subjects) 
  

A/R Questions and Answers 

 

A/R Refreshment Break Coffee and Tea will be available on purchase from the hotel.  

Bring your own sandwiches or use the hotel meal facilities. 

 

1pm. WORKSHOP (Practical Hands On Session of MERG kit building). 

 

 

 



This will follow the same format as at Ipswich at last December’s meeting. Technical assistance 

will be on hand for those who require it. 

 

Therefore please bring with you any kit you wish to work on. I would suggest either a CBUS or 

DCC kit would be appropriate. 

 

You will need a soldering iron and 60/40 solder containing flux. If you do not have the solder in 

 stock; do not worry, as I will have my own stock with me, which you will be able to use. 

 

Access to the hotel is from both directions at Junction 29 (Bar Hill) on the A14. Ample car 

parking facilities (Free) are available on site. 

 

As at the main MERG meetings you will be asked to make a small contribution against the costs 

of the meeting, the suggested amount is £2 per head. 

 

As you know I am trying to arrange meetings in each County of our area. This is the 

Cambridgeshire meeting and I urge all members who are able to attend to do so, if at all possible, 

in order to make these meetings effective in satisfying your needs. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information before the meeting. 

. 

    

 

Yours very sincerely 

 

 

 

Michael F Sharpe M2124 

Area Organiser and MERG Secretary 

 
 


